
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/052/2022-2023                                                                             8th July 2022 

REGULAR COMMUNICATION THROUGH THE SCHOOL APP 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

You are hereby, informed that the teachers of Pre-Primary to KG will be sending a 
class work synopsis on an everyday basis w.e.f. Friday, 8 July 2022, through the 
Homework/ Assignment tab on the school portal. You are requested to check the 
portal regularly for daily updates in order to stay abreast of the day-to-day class 
activities of the students. In addition to this, a Weekly Report will be shared on 
every Friday, as earlier.  

 

For any concerns or queries, an e-mail can be sent to the class teacher, keeping 
the Early Years Mentor, Ms. Ritu Singh and the Headmistress- Primary in cc. 

Please find below the email ids for communication- 

Early Years Mentor, Ms. Ritu Singh - ritu.s@ridgevalleyschool.org 

Headmistress- Primary – shalini.b@ridgevalleyschool.org 

Looking forward for a wonderful year ahead.  

 
Regards 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
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